Helton, Jessamyn
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From: Blackwell, Rick
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 12:11 PM
To: Stenberg, Beth
Cc: Helton, Jessamyn; Hughes, Susan; Luckett, Daniel R; Metcalfe, Andrew; Ott, Stephen
Subject: Re: MAP reconsideration requested

Sure

Councilman Rick Blackwell

Louisville Metro Council- District 12
Rick.Blackwell@Louisvilleky.gov
w. 502.574-1112

On Feb 3, 2015, at 11:51 AM, Stenberg, Beth <Beth.Stenberg@louisvilleky.gov> wrote:

CM Blackwell, it was just decided that Florence paving could not be done in District 15. This paving was
part of MAP082014PW15 Paving portions of Graig Ave, Florence Ave and Naneen Drive ($9,278.06
coming from D15 paving account). D15 needs to bring this MAP request back for reconsideration
so Florence Ave can be changed to Wheeler. Both estimates are $42,000 so there will be no
amount change — only the projects. Will you please approve adding this to the agenda for
reconsideration?

Thanks

Beth



